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Dear Sir / Madam

Concerning the planning application in Coleridge Gardens, we wish to register a formal objection to
the proposed development,

Secondly the current occupants do not keep to the agreement set down in their Planning application
They developed windows on the second floor without permission some years back, winning

photo). We certainly do not trust them to look directly into our bedroom and bathroom, on the 2nd
floor of our house, if they construct a further floor. We regard this as a gross intrusion of our privacy

Thirdly we note from the application lodged that the light levels for some of the houses in Belsize
Road are negatively sffected by up to 17.7%. This is unacceptable. We are also not clear an what
basis measurements could be taken for our house. No visit was made by anyone to 74 Belsize Road
or to our knowledge any other house in our road so we challenge the accuracy of the measurement
We are willing to empioy our own planning consultan vide a second opinion




Photo taken on May 16, 2014 showing clear breach of agreement not to open windows to overlook
the back of our houses. Tenants cannot be trusted not to intrude into our family lives.



